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22nd March 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

We have invited the school nurse team into Year 5 on Monday 27th March.  This will be to support us in explaining the changes to humans experienced during puberty.  This learning is part of the National Curriculum for Year 5 in Science as well as PSHE (Personal, Social and Health Education).

The children will be split into gender groups for the sessions before coming back together as a class for a quiz.  Mrs Kearney will support the girls group and Mr Macnicol will support the boys group.

The children may wish to discuss their learning with you.  If you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact either of us.

Yours faithfully

C Lovell and T Kearney

PAGE  
[image: image7.jpg]d/slexia
friendly






